
Faith Community Church 
(an Evangelical Free Church) 
A place to call home 

June 24, 2018               
A Child Care room is available during the entire service for infants through Pre-K. 
Children’s Church is held during the message for those 4 years old through 4th grade. 

* Offering: For those who would like to give to the ministries of Faith Community Church, 
there will be an opportunity during the morning service. 

If you are a guest, please feel under no obligation to give. 

Today’s Schedule 
Celebration Service                                                          10:15 a.m. 
Potluck Lunch following the service                                   12:00 p.m.  
                          

Please silence your cell phone. Thank you.  

Pastor Kevin Dick: 608-379-0153; kvndick@gmail.com  
1110 E. Cass Street, Prairie du Chien, WI 53821 

Church Office: 608-326-6959 

Elders: George Schneider, John Goree 

Wireless internet guest password under F Guest: faithinhim 

Email: fefcstaff@fefconline.org Website: www.faithchurchpdc.org 

“The blessing of the Lord be upon you;                                                
we bless you in the name of the Lord.”

Weekly Financial Statement 
Offering for June 17 2,041 
Weekly needs 3,055 
Budget to date 73,308 
Giving to date 76,030 
Community Needs Fund: June 78 

Thank you for supporting God’s work         
at Faith Community Church! 

Offering Box 
There is an offering box attached to the 
wall in the lobby for your convenience. It  
is located across from the literature rack. 

Statement of Faith 
Here is one of the ten Articles of Faith    
as stated in our church constitution: 

Article 5. We believe that Jesus Christ, 
as our representative and substitute, 
shed His blood on the cross as the      
perfect, all-sufficient sacrifice for our 
sins. His atoning death and victorious  
resurrection constitute the only ground 
for salvation. 

Photos 
We invite you to submit a photo                
of yourself and/or your family (with       
names   on the back) to include on our 
Church Family Photo Wall. Send an email       
to Alisa Oswald at rickalisa@mchsi.com,      
or make   an appointment with her to have 
your photo taken here at the church         
(608) 732-1982. 

Church Library 
Our church library is located at the west 
end of the building across from the      
sanctuary. Donations of Christian books,  
movies, and music are welcome. 

Need a Bible? 
It would be our privilege to provide a free 
Bible for you. Just ask an usher for one       
or pick one up at the Information Center. 

Free daily devotional guides can be   
obtained at the Information Center             

in the lobby.

Praise & Prayer Updates 
Praise God! 
✤ for those who helped with the Rendezvous 

trash clean up and the riverside church 
service, and for those who attended. 

✤ that power of God unto salvation is avail-
able to any who choose to receive it. 

Please pray for: 
✤ the Horsfall family, Lauren Smith,         

Karen Redman,  Pastor Kevin and Peggy 
✤ the financially stressed in our church. 
✤ our Pastor, Elders, Trustees & families. 
✤ our nation and its leaders. 

PRAY for our PERSECUTED  
June 14, 2018 (India) 

Eight Christians Arrested                  
During Church Service 

On Sunday, April 29, about 25 police 
officers and Hindu activists burst into a 
church service and arrested eight 
Christians, accusing them of forcing Hindus 
to convert to Christianity. While five of the 
believers were soon released, three 
Christians from the same family — Subash; 
his wife, Sarah; and her sister, Lydia — were 
detained for weeks until finally being 
granted bail recently. Subash and his wife 
have ministered in their village for years. 
According to a VOM worker, a Hindu group 
called Hindu Vidhinyay Parishad (HVP) is 
believed to be behind the arrests. The HVP 
is a legal group associated with the 
nationalist Hindutva movement. Pray that 
the case against these three believers will 
be dismissed.. 

https://www.icommittopray.com 

Christian Radio Stations 
88.1 FM, 89.5 FM, 98.9 FM, 101.9 FM 

online: www.moodyradio.org 

Information Slip 
Please take a moment and fill out this infor-
mation slip. If you are a guest, WELCOME! 

Today’s date ________________________ 

Mr/Mrs/Ms (Please circle those that apply.) 

Name _____________________________ 

Address ___________________________ 

__________________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State ___________ Zip ______________ 

Phone _____________________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

Age Group: Jr High ______ Sr High ______ 

20’s _______ 30’s ________ 40’s _______ 

50’s _______  60’s _______ over 70 _____ 

Children: (Name/Age) 

___________________________/______ 

___________________________/______ 

___________________________/______ 

___________________________/______ 

How did you hear about us? 

__________________________________ 

Please check any that apply. 

Regular attendee 

First time visitor 

Visiting family and/or friends 

New to the area 

Looking for a church home 

Vacationing in area 

Home Church: ________________________ 

Please be sure the other side of this slip        
is filled out. Then tear it off and place it  

in the offering plate.Thank you.

Celebration Service 

❖ Opening Song, Welcome, and Prayer  

❖ Announcements and Offering * 

❖ Ministry Highlight: Community Care Clinic    
~ Diane Slotman 

❖ Praise and Worship 

❖ Message: Reflections on God’s Call to Prayer          
(Selected passages)              ~ Pastor Kevin Dick    

Closing prayer and song

Welcome, 
Campers!

http://www.moodyradio.org
http://www.moodyradio.org
mailto:fefcstaff@fefconline.org
http://www.fefconline.org
mailto:fefcstaff@fefconline.org
http://www.fefconline.org


Mission Statement 
Connect, Grow, Serve 

The mission of our church is to glorify 
Christ, proclaim the Gospel, reach the 
lost, and train and instruct Christians      
in the faith for service and daily living. 

Nursery Reminder 
The nursery is reserved for children   
aged four and younger. Please send older     
children to the gym for play time or         
to the sanctuary to sit with parents         
or guardians during the service. 

Prayer Chain Info 
Prayer requests that you would like this 
congregation to bring to the Lord can be 
passed along two ways. You may either 
email your prayer request  to 
prayerfefc@gmail.com or call Paula           
at 608-994-2478. 

Prison Volunteers Needed 
Our prison chaplain has indicated a need 
for volunteers to show Christian movies  
on Wednesday nights at the prison, and 
people to staff the Chapel Library,       
especially on Tuesday nights. Time frame 
is 6:15 to 8:45 p.m. Please see Scott      
Melgosa or Sharon Meier for more details. 

Children’s Church 
Sunday morning Children’s Church has 
openings for teachers. If you are inter-
ested in teaching but not sure if you could 
commit to every week, you may want        
to consider teaching every other week       
or once a month. Maybe you would like       
to team teach with someone else. We are 
open to many possibilities. Contact Jane 
Collins if you are interested. 
(563-380-8354) 

Foster Grandparenting 
If you are 55 or older, you are invited to 
be a foster grandparent. Please read the 
guidelines posted on the bulletin board. 

Today 
Please join us in the gym                             

for a potluck lunch. and fellowship. 

Monday 
 8:15  Fresh Start Fitness class 
 6:30  Prayer Time 

Wednesday 
Bulletin Deadline 
Thursday 

 8:15 Fresh Start Fitness class 

Saturday 
Gym end of church is reserved all day 

Next Sunday 
Prison Ministry Meeting at 12:15 

Thank you! 
We thank all of you who helped in various 
ways with the Rendezvous trash clean up   
and the church service on the riverfront 
last Sunday. Your help is so greatly          
appreciated! 

Community Care Clinic 
Our annual Community Care Clinic will be 
held Saturday, September 29. Diane 
Slotman is already in the organizational 
mode and is looking for volunteers. Please 
check out the bulletin insert and think 
about the way(s) you would like to help 
out. There’s something for everyone! 

Used Furnaces 
Last year, we replaced several of the 
church’s furnaces with more efficient 
units. The old units have been in the 
garage waiting for someone to find a use 
for them. If you have use for one, please 
contact Howard Slotman or Mike Mullikin. 
The furnaces were working when removed, 
so they should still be functional.  

Any units not claimed by THIS                   
SATURDAY will go to a metal recycler.

Looking Ahead 
                

July              
   1 Prison Ministry meeting 12:15             
 29 Quarterly Meeting followed             
  by potluck lunch    
September 
29 Community Care Clinic 

CDs Available 
Sunday’s messages are recorded on CDs.    
If you would like one, please talk with   
the person in the sound room. Sermons  
can also be heard on our website. 

Our True Power Source 
The story is told of someone who 

plugged a power strip into itself and then 
couldn’t understand why the system 
wouldn’t turn on! We get a kick out of such 
tales, yet how often do we try to “power” 
our own lives? We frequently think we 
need to be the source of our own 
strength, joy, peace, energy and wisdom.  

Jesus doesn’t teach us to find life 
within ourselves — or in any human being 
or earthly circumstance, object or philos-
ophy. Rather, calling Himself the Good 
Shepherd, Jesus says, “I have come that 
[my sheep] may have life, and have it 
abundantly” (John 10:10).  

We don’t access that abundant life  
by “plugging into” ourselves. Instead,   
Jesus invites us to plug into His power — 
and joy, peace, hope, truth — through 
prayer and Scripture, worship and service, 
fellowship with other Christians, and the 
beauty of God’s world. 

Wet Prayers 
“The prayers and supplications that 

Christ offered up were joined with strong 
cries and tears, herein setting us an      
example not only to pray but to be fervent 
and importunate in prayer. How many dry 
prayers, how few wet ones, do we offer  
up to God!” (Hebrews 5:7)                       

 ~ Matthew Henry 

Good Morning! 
Welcome to Faith Community Church.    

We are pleased that you are able to join 
us this Sunday morning. Our prayer is  

that you will be encouraged and              
challenged from the teaching of God’s 
Word as well as the other elements       

of the   service. Please take a moment      
to fill out the Information Slip and place 
it in the offering plate when it is passed                 
during the service. If you are a guest,                  

we  extend you a special welcome. 

Volunteers this Week 
Greeters: Alan & Amy Olson 

Ushers: Erv Jones 
 Howard Slotman
 Carlyn Jacobson
 Mike Mathre 

Nursery: Sandy Goree
 Cary Kann 

Projector: Carrie Lessard 

Trustee duties:       Howard Slotman 

Before next Sunday:   
 Church Cleaning, Part 1: Meier 
 Church Cleaning, Part 2:            Jones 

Fellowship Time next Sunday: 
 Donna Lorenz 

Nursery next Sunday: Amy Olson
 Peggy Dick 

Mowing for next Sunday: 
 Chuck Mansfield 

 Secretary’s hours:       Tue 9-12; Fri 1-4   

Please check areas that apply. 

I/We would like… 

a personal call or visit. 

information on baptism. 

information on membership. 

information on the beliefs and teachings  
of this church. 

to know more about becoming a Christian. 

to know how I can be more involved          
at this church. 

information on children’s ministries. 

information on student ministries. 

to be on the church mailing list. 

to be on the church email list.          
Email:_________________________ 

  Please send me the church newsletter via  
(circle one) email or regular mail. 

  I would like to sign up for 
______________________________ 

      ______________________________ 

Prayer Needs/Comments/Suggestions 

       ______________________________ 

       ______________________________ 

Note: Thank you for entrusting us with your 
prayer needs. Please indicate if they are     
confidential and/or should NOT be put on    
the church Prayer Chain. 

 Yes, they are confidential. 

 No, you have my permission to put them  
on the Prayer Chain. 

Please be sure the other side of this slip      
is filled out. Thank you.


